
 

 

 

 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL 2021 

29TH/30TH/ 31st JULY 

Summer School is back…with a live performance! 

Summer School is an exciting 3-day event culminating in a fabulous show for friends 
and family to enjoy! You will take part in musical theatre workshops with dance, 

singing and drama and it will be jam packed full of fun and games too! There will also 
be a picnic lunch in the park each day with a McDonalds provided on the last day. It 
will feature a professional guest teacher whose expertise will make for a fabulous 
show! The show will have a Mary Poppins theme and will feature the music from 

both the original film, the West End show and the latest film, Mary Poppins Returns! 
Please see the details below: 

Thursday 29th July – 10am until 4pm at the Dancing Hall 

Friday 30th July – 10am until 4pm at the Dancing Hall 

Saturday 31st July – 10am until 6pm at the Sweetcroft Lane Scout Hut 

£75 per child 

(Price includes snacks, drinks, and McDonalds lunch) 

Summer School is open to all members of the dancing school who are currently in 
year one and above. 

If you would like to take part please either complete the back of this form and return 
it with the payment in cash in a named, sealed envelope no later than the 1st of July 

2021, or complete the form on the website and make a bank transfer – details of 
which can be found under the ‘Workshops’ tab. 

We hope you will join us as we celebrate the return of live performances and get 
back to doing what we do best 



 

 

Booking Form 

Name of Child / Children: 

Age: 

Contact phone number in case of emergency: 

Any allergies/illness that we should be aware of: 

I enclose payment of £75 per child. 

Or Bank Transfer Details: 
Miss A J CHILVER 
HSBC 
SC: 40-45-08 
ACC: 61864386 
 

 
What to bring and wear.  
Please send your child with a packed lunch and drink for the first two days 
and a snack for the third day. 
Please bring a pencil case with colouring bits to avoid sharing and send your 
child in comfy clothing that they can dance in, no party dresses please. 
Weather permitting, we shall have lunch outside so please also come in 
suitable footwear and bring a jumper/coat or sunhat and suntan lotion!! 
Further details about show times will be given nearer the time. 
If possible, please could parents provide a pair of plain plimsole style shoes 
for the performance as this will be outside. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 


